

ARNDELL ANGLICAN COLLEGE

Wolseley Road, Oakville, NSW Postal Address: PO Box 4063, Pitt Town NSW 2756 Telephone (02) 4572 3633 Facsimile (02) 4572 3849 Email: enquiries@arndell.nsw.edu.au

For the attention of parents of Junior School Students

Dear Parents and Guardians,

In the Junior School we are very much looking forwards to the beginning of the New Year and I would appreciate opportunity to make you aware of arrangements for the start of this academic year 2011. It is particularly exciting for us to be welcoming so many new students to Arndell Junior School!

On Monday, we will be welcoming Prep and Kindergarten. Can all parents of Prep please take their children to the Prep Class and parents of Kindergarten please take your children directly to the Kindergarten classes; there will be a notice outside Kindergarten indicating the roll for each class. Parents are encouraged to stay with their children as long as they might like from 8:45 – 9:30am; with Morning Tea available in the Junior School Library from 9:30am.

On Tuesday, Junior School Staff and School Prefects will be available to direct parents and students to the Hard Court area, where there will be a School Assembly at 8:45am, after which students will move off with their class teachers to their class areas. All new students will be allocated a 'buddy' to help them settle in to Arndell on this very special and significant first day.

Please do not fail to contact me at Arndell if you consider that I might of help in this or any other matter.

Yours sincerely

Rev Keith Peterson **Head of Junior School.**